
         May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  

Residential Visit – Plas Gwynant 

Sunday 17th June - Friday 22rd June 2018 

 
Here are the final details of our visit to Plas Gwynant. 
 
 
The coach will leave the car park at the rear of the Leisure Centre on Sunday 17th June at 9.00am, to 
arrive at Plas Gwynant at approximately 2.00pm.  Please provide your child with a packed lunch on that 
day. 
 
We leave Plas Gwynant at 10.00am on Friday 22nd June for our return journey, arriving at the Leisure 
Centre at approximately 3.30pm. Please keep an eye on our school Facebook page for arrival updates 
and any changes to the return arrival time on Friday the 22nd.  
 
This is the address of the residential centre we will be staying at. 
 
Address: Plas Gwynant Outdoor Education Centre 
   Nant Gwynant 
  Caernarfon 
  Gwynedd  
  LL55 4NR 
 
  Telephone: (in emergency only)  01766890212 

 

 
I have this week been in contact with staff from Plas Gwynant, to discuss our programme of activities 
for our visit in June. 
 
During our stay we hope to take part in rock climbing, abseiling, coastal scrambling, caving, mountain 
walking, gorge walking and canoeing. 
 
I would suggest that £20 - £25 pocket money will be quite sufficient for the week. 
 
Please complete as accurately as you can the enclosed Medical Form and return it to me as soon as 
possible but no later than the 6th June. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs E Askham 
 
   


